
 

 

                                                                                           

 

 

 
 

 
28 June 2022 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM CCDP 2022-201 
 
TO   :  The Deans, Directors, Heads of Units and Offices  
 
SUBJECT  :  Work Suspension on 30 June 2022 
 

 
 
Office works in UP Manila are suspended tomorrow, 30 June 30, 2022, in consideration of the 
anticipated heavy traffic due to road closures in relation to the inauguration of the President-elect at the 
National Museum of Fine Arts.   
 
As announced earlier, the one-day work from home (flexiplace) is suspended this week in view of the 
work suspension on 30 June 2022.  
 
For information and guidance. 
 

       
Carmencita D. Padilla, MD, MAHPS 
Professor and Chancellor 
 
 
 
 


